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Description automatically generated with low confidence]Moscow Day School
405 S. Van Buren ST
Moscow, ID 83843

7 July 2023
Dear Dulce;
I am delighted to inform you that the Rotary Club of Moscow has approved your grant request for the “2023-24 Student Enrichment Activity Fund” project at the amount of $2,400.00.   
Your grant proposal met our criteria as a project that would clearly benefit the community.  Enclosed is your check for said amount.
Our club requests that you or someone on your staff attend our Rotary weekly Monday meeting of 14 August at the University of Idaho Best Western Plus Conference Center at 11:30 AM along with other grant recipients.  At that meeting we ask that you give a short 3–5-minute description of your project to our club.
Thank you for the service your organization provides to the wellbeing of our community.  We wish you success in your project.
Sincerely;

Tim Thomson
President
P.O. BOX 8021 MOSCOW, ID 83843
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